
Hi there, 
 
I appreciate making the opportunity for public comment.  
 
We need a quick action on housing relief in Oregon which would look like an immediate freeze on rents 
and mortgages. Folks who work in service industries, which are often low wage, are out of work for the 
time being, most of whom are not receiving pay during this crisis. Low wage workers are also less likely to 
have savings to fall back on. People need stable housing to do their best job of social distancing and the 
emergency closures and layoffs which are out of their control should not affect their ability to have a place 
to live.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica DeVries  

 


